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Colonial Heights Police Investigate Fatality 

On August 8th, 2016 at 8:59 p.m. the Colonial Heights Police 
Department responded to the 500 block of Walnut Avenue for the 
report of an injured person.  When officers arrived they found 
Timothy Randolph Williams, 28 yoa of Colonial Heights, injured 
in the roadway.  Williams was transported by EMS to VCU 
Medical Center where he later died. 

A preliminary investigation revealed that Williams was injured by 
an unoccupied, runaway vehicle.  The Colonial Heights Major 
Accident Investigation Team and Detectives responded to the 
scene and initiated an investigation, which remains ongoing. 
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